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Negotiations open with a unified front
We delivered a slate of proposals to keep RNs, families, patients safe

With a packed house on the first day of bargaining, we sent a powerful message that we remain 
united as we seek several improvements that will retain registered nurses and ensure quality care. 
We introduced proposals that included parking and technology. We reached Tentative 
Agreements on two Articles, 2-Courtesy and 19-Medical Malpractice Insurance. 

We are making our voices heard at the bargaining table. Investing in registered nurses is an 
investment in care. We know that good care leads to healthy families and communities. 

Unity and participation are key to winning a great contract. Share updates. Watch your emails and 
texts for how we can unite to win. Our next session is Friday, July 19 at Four Points by Sheraton.
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“Our families are impacted by this contract just as much as 
the nurses who work here. We are all here because we care 
about the patients—and about the environment we provide 
care in.”

—Drea Muir, RN, SPNN Memorial Co-Chair
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